
Information On Funeral Arrangements 
 
The Religious Practices Committee (Ritual Committee) has formulated a policy to 
help our congregants who are dealing with a death in the family. Below are 
suggestions to help you with your funeral arrangements. 
 
If you are interested in having Rabbi Dubin officiate at the funeral, you should 
call him first. In the event that you cannot reach Rabbi Dubin, you should contact 
the President of the Jewish Center. If Rabbi Dubin is unavailable at the time you 
need or if you are unable to reach him within your time frame, we suggest that 
you consider the following alternatives: 
 
1. Call another rabbi known to you or to a family member. 
 
2. Call a Jewish funeral home which can provide a rabbi for their clients (these 
phone numbers have been checked and are valid as of February, 2016). 

 
a. J. L. Apter Memorial Chapels, Newton: (973) 383-3333 
b. Menorah Chapels, Union: (908) 964-1500 
c. Bernheim Apter Kreitzman, Livingston: (973) 763-3505 
d. Wien & Wien, Hackensack: (800) 322-0533 
e. Goldstein Chapel, Edison: (732) 777-0032 
 
OR call DeVoe Funeral Home,Washington: (908) 689-0046 
 

 
Rabbi Dubin is always available to console the family. Either the Rabbi or our 
congregation will organize shiva services for our members. 
 
 


